## Tree-planting marks final phase of Jaycee Trail project



Mayor Gord Krantz (right), Warren Chandler of CN (centre) and Michael Rosen from TreeCanada plant a red oak to commemorate the \$25,000 CN grant and mark phase 3 of the Jaycee Trail project.

By Rachael Williams CANADIAN CHAMPION STAFF

With more than half a million trees chopped every year for rail transportation, CN aims to replace each and every one.

On September 9, Mayor Gord Krantz, town staffers and 10 children from Martin Street Public School took part in a tree-planting ceremony at Livingston Park to mark the final phase of the Jaycee Trail project.

With the help of a \$25,000 grant from the of Canadian National Railway's EcoConnexions "From the Ground Up" program, the green space enhancements for the trail are near on completion.

"This is a vital restoration project working towards the future sustainability and regeneration of this beautiful area," said Paul Cripps, director of engineering services for the Town. The high-speed CN rail line runs through the Jaycee Trail.





